
High School February Board Report 
 

ACADEMICS 
●​ Mrs. Price's ITCA class has been working hard on setting/monitoring educational and 

career goals, typing business letters, completing online job applications, completing 
activities using NextGen, and taking interest/career surveys. The students are using 
Google Classroom, Google Docs., Google Slides, Kami, and Chrome Extensions. The 
students will be learning how to use spreadsheets for data collection and how to make 
checklists to plan and break down tasks. 

●​ Mr. Hartry held data days in January to continue our MTSS initiative. New groups were 
created for math and reading interventions. 

●​ We will have a progress monitoring data review during the first week of March. 
●​ We are working on our 8th to 9th grade transition day that will occur the last week of 

March. 
●​ The Senior January student of the month sponsored by Alliance Bank was Zoey Thomas. 

 
COLLEGE AND CAREER READINESS 

●​ Seniors toured LLCC on February 18th. 
●​ The counselors are currently working on course selections for the next school year. They 

have met with each class to review possible selections. Next, they will meet one-on-one 
with students to discuss course options to fit their future college and career goals. 

●​ The counselors are holding a FAFSA Parent Information Night on February 26th. 
 
PBIS 

●​ Teachers selected the PBIS Students of the Month for the character trait of kindness.  
○​ Senior: Isabel Shields 
○​ Junior: Erika Boyd 
○​ Sophomore: Drake Ratliff 
○​ Freshman: Laikyn Miller 

●​ We will have our second PBIS celebration at the end of the month. We will be having 
themed rooms with activities in each room. 

 
EXTRACURRICULARS  

●​ We have and are hosting regionals for girl’s and boy’s basketball. 
●​ The band and choir concerts are on March 12th and 13th. 
●​ Carson Johnson, Greta Bitner, and  Lilly Williams earned a medal at the Special 

Olympics Basketball Skills competition at Illinois College on February 3rd. Carson and 
Greta won gold medals and Lilly won a silver. Carson and Greta will compete at State, in 
Bloomington Normal on March 9th. This is Carson’s third year to participate in Special 
Olympics and his second time earning a gold medal. Mrs. Price is very proud of each 
athlete and thanks those who come to support our IC team. 

●​ The Illini Central Interact Club has made Valentine’s Day cards for the residents and staff 
at the Mason City Area Nursing Home. These will be delivered on Thursday. 

 


